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Welcome 

Welcome to the Christmas special information bulletin, officers of the AIS Compliance Unit would 

like to wish you and your families and very Happy Christmas and joyous New Year.  We would also 

like to take this opportunity to thank you for your services during 2019. 

Office closed 

AIS Compliance Unit will be closed from 25 December 2019 to 2 January 2020.  If you require any 

information over this period call the Integrated Tasmanian Government Contract Centre on 1300 13 55 13. 

Orders 

Orders for SPPV/LPPV/HV inspection books, labels, checklist books and modification plates will need to be 

placed by 10am Monday 23rd December 2019 to enable processing prior to the Christmas break. 

Questions? 

Any further questions regarding this special bulletin should be directed to AIS Compliance Unit on 03 6166 

3271 or email ais@stategrowth.tas.gov.au 
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